
 

 

 
 
Wednesday 6 December, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
As the end of term approaches we would like to invite you to join Year 7 in their 
traditional Christingle service which takes place in Constance Green Hall at 1.15pm 
on Friday 22nd December. 
 
You can book a place at the service by clicking on the link here: 
  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rgZZ5Uo6l0SlchxRbH0owgGj
Hty5nVFFmnn1cbHuOrRUQVgwQ1I0WFJXSDBTTExSS0Q5NU84NE82RS4u 
  
Spaces at the service are limited and are offered on a first come first served basis. 
We politely ask that you only book one seat per student. 
 
Please arrive from 1pm for a 1.15pm start at Constance Green Hall, accessed 
through the pedestrian gate on Oatlands Drive. The service will last approximately 
one hour. Unfortunately, there will be no parking available on site. 
 
As part of our Christingle service every year we support a very worthy charity 'The 
Children's Society.' Celebrate Christingle | The Children's Society 
(childrenssociety.org.uk) They provide specialist support that empowers young 
people to make positive changes and rediscover their hope. We are asking this year 
for donations to be made through ParentPay. Please choose your donation amount 
and check it before confirming your payment. Cash donations can be made at the 
service. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this special celebration. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
  
 
Mrs Clair King Assistant Headteacher (KS3) 
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